
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS 

CITY COUNCIL AND BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
FOR A PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING: 

SOUTH REGIONAL WATER RECLAMATION FACILITIES PROJECT 
VIA ZOOM VIDEOCONFERENCE MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2020 AT 5:00 P.M. 
 

The City of Dripping Springs City Council and Board of Adjustment may attend the South Regional Water 
Reclamation Facilities Project Public Hearing related to the proposed project to expand the facilities East 
Interceptor, South Collector, and Force Main.  The Public Hearing will be held Wednesday, November 
18, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. via Zoom Videoconference.  A quorum of the City Council and/or Board of 
Adjustment may be present, and no action will be taken. 

 

Zoom Join Meeting Link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89143104494?pwd=dS9mWjZDSWY4dTVNcGRBc3lWaUxsQT09 

 

Certification 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 
City’s website on November 13, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Andrea Cunningham, City Secretary 
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